
From: Bailey, Matthew 
Sent: Wednesday, January 02, 2013 1:15 PM 
To: Berlin, Steve 
Subject: RE: back from Nepal 

From December 4-18, 2012, I participated in a State Dept. Legislative Fellows Exchange 
program in Nepal, and was hosted by the World Learning agency.  The State Dept. 
covered my airfare, ground transportation, accommodation and provided me with a per 
diem of $817 for my meals and other miscellaneous expenses.  
  
Regards, 
  
Matthew Bailey 
Director of Legislative Affairs & Communications for 
1st Ward Alderman, Proco Joe Moreno 
 


